Our Medical Day Unit (MDU) is moving



Dear patient,

With COVID-19 continuing to evolve, Alfred Health has decided to relocate some of our services. We are taking this action to ensure we have the capacity required to manage patients who may require urgent care.

From Monday 20 April 2020, the Medical Day Unit can be found in its new location on the 1st floor of South Block.

Please see the map below for directions on how to find our new location.

We have also included details of the best place for you to be dropped off should you have limited mobility.

When you arrive for your appointment, there will be signage to help direct you.

We thank all patients and their carers for their understanding and support.

If you have any questions, please contact Patient Service Centre on 9076 0359 or visit www.alfredhealth.org.au

